AVON &
SOMERSET

POLICE & CRIME
COMMISSIONER

8™ December 2021
FOI887 — CON-31543/BM

Sent via email —

Dear IR,

RE: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST — FOI887— CON-31543

Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioner’s (PCC’s) office have now completed the search
for the information which you requested on the 29" November 2021.

Your request:

| am writing to you to make an open government request for the following information under the
Freedom of Information Act 2000: -

1. Do you have information relating to the Community Trigger on your website?

2. Does this information include any statistics pertaining to the community trigger?

3. If yes to question 2, what statistics are detailed and is this for all the local authority areas you
cover?

4. In making and revising the review procedures, the relevant bodies in a local government area
must consult the local policing body for the relevant police area. Please could you advise

when these reviews last occurred in all of your local authority areas?

5. Are you involved in the Community Trigger appeals process in any of your local authority
areas? If so, can you explain the extent of your involvement? and the grounds on which
someone can make an appeal?

Our response:

Information relating to the Community Trigger can be found on the OPCC website here.

No statistics are contained within this information.

N/A

The PCC was consulted when the trigger processes were established but there has been no
formal review of the processes in any of our local authority areas since.

5. No, the PCCis not involved in the Community Triggers appeals process.

bl o A

If you are unhappy about how your request has been handled and wish to make a complaint or
request a review of the decision then you should write to:

The Interim Chief Executive
Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioner’s Office
Valley Road

¢ Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioner, Valley Road, Portishead, Bristol. BS20 8JJ
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Please note, Avi I C'ime Commissioner’s office provides you with the right

to request a re-examination of your case under its review procedure. The appeals document is
attached for your reference.

]
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the
Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have
exhausted the complaints procedure provided by Avon and Somerset Police and Crime
Commissioner’s office. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: http://ico.org.uk/.

Yours sincerely,
Freedom of Information Officer

Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioners Office

@ Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioner, Valley Road, Portishead, Bristol. BS20 833J
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